
ITEM 11 
 
 
 
LONDON BOROUGH OF HARROW 
 
 
COUNCIL MEETING -      3 NOVEMBER 2011  
 
 
QUESTION WITH NOTICE  
 
A period of up to 15 minutes is allowed for the asking of written questions by 
Members of Council of a Member of the Executive or the Chairman of any 
Committee. 
 
Questioner: Councillor William Stoodley 
 
Asked of: Councillor Bill Stephenson (Leader of the 

Council and Portfolio Holder for Finance and 
Business Transformation) 

 
Question 1:   
 
“Can the Leader tell me what the cost to this Council has been following the 
move of Harrow Magistrates Court to Brent and what impact this has had on the 
vulnerable residents who use our courts especially when unhelpful changes have 
been made to Legal Aid?” 
  
 
 
 


